
Clarksville Elementary School  
Grade 1 Supply List  

2020-2021  
 
 

Please bring in your child's supplies on Meet Your Teacher Night.  
 

___ 24 # 2 pencils (regular size, presharpened--no designs)  
___ 4 boxes of 24-count Crayola Crayons--may need to replinish)  
___ 2 wide-ruled composition notebook (no spirals)  
___ 1 Black fine point Sharpie marker (not ultra fine)  
___ 2 four packs of Expo dry erase markers (prefer black)  
___ 1 pair of socks (for use as erasers on our dry erase boards, toddler or child size)  
___ 1 pack Classic Broad tip Crayola markers  
___ 1 pair Fiskar brand scissors  
___ 1 Crayola watercolor paint kit with brush (no neon colors, not the little pots)  
___ 3 pink erasers (no shapes or creatures)  
___ 1 container of Clorox wipes  
___ 1 bottle of Elmer's white school glue  
___ 12 glue sticks (wide ones are best)  
___ 2 plain folders with 2 pockets and clips in the middle (No vinyl, 1 blue and 1 red)  
___ 2 large boxes of Kleenex  
___ 1 bottle of hand sanitizer (10oz), 1 box sandwich size ziplock baggies (boys only)  
___ 1 roll of paper towels, 1 box gallon size baggies  (girls only)  
___ 2 yellow highlighters  
___ 1 clipboard (full size, can often be found at the Dollar stores)  
___ 1 regular size plastic school box  
___ 1 backpack (NO wheels, they won't fit in our lockers)  
___ 1 ream of copy paper  
___ 1 Change of clothing, including undergarments, in a bag labeled with your  

child's name.  
 

A "take home folder" will be provided by the school  for homework,  
graded papers, and notes from the teacher or office.  

 
Please do not send individual pencil sharpeners, pencil top erasers, or toys to school!

 
 

***Extra Donations Appreciated***  
plastic cups                      wiggly eyes            post it notes          Hand Sanitizer  
baby wipes                       cotton balls           play dough              Shaving Cream  
paper plates                     plastic spoons       Clorox Wipes  

 
*Masks are required for all students  
*All schools supplies should be properly labeled as no supplies will be shared this year
 


